
 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 17th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Another very busy week this week. The children have made the most of the      
sunshine we had at the beginning of the week and it has been lovely to see them 

playing outdoors. 

We are super proud of our Year 6 children who completed their SATs this week. 
Although a little nervous, they all did amazingly well and went into the tests       

confidently and with a very mature attitude. Well done Year 6! 

Our younger children are still working on their stories about Dogger. Thankfully 
Dogger was found and the children are concentrating on the next part of the     

story using pictures and actions to help them create story maps. It is very             
impressive to see them recite the story using all the words and actions. Well done! 

Please remember next week is the last week of this half term. We break for half 
term on Friday 24th May and return back to school on Monday 3rd June.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Evans  

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 85.47% 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  85.23% 

 

Class 2: 85.65% 

 

Well done to Class Two 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above. 

                     

The raffle prize winners this week 
are:               

Lacie and Hannah 

  



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Ffion 

For being a wonderful friend and    
brilliant role model all the time 

 

Class 2 

All Year 6 

For showing resilience and having a 
positive attitude in SATs week 

      

Kacey  

For always showing enthusiasm  

James 

For creating a tipi using a shoelace knot despite him     
thinking he couldn’t do it! 

Class 1 

Imogen for using her phonic 
knowledge to apply to her     

writing 

 

Class 2 

Lacie  

For having a positive attitude 
towards learning this week 

 

Mary 

For having a positive attitude 
towards learning this week 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
Another incredible week in school!  

We have acted out the story of Dogger using talk for writing actions. This has then helped us to     
re-write the whole story independently. Children were incredible at recalling the story and adding in 
some of their own detail too! 

In Maths, Year 2 have been looking at telling the time, ask us to show you! Year 1 have been thinking 
about half of things, such as half a biscuit, a half of pizza and what this means.  

EYFS have been looking at subtraction this week and how to take away from a given number.  

The children have been creating special buildings in RE looking at Mosques and Churches.  

We have been thinking about creating shapes and patterns in computing and how these correlate   
together like a computer program. Children then took a selfie using the ipad to showcase their 
work.  

We have been enjoying our outdoor provision more lately with it being sunny -  children have loved 
using the area and completing challenges within the provision.  

 
Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Trotter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
This week we have played beautiful melodies on tuned instruments to accompany 
some poetry. I was really impressed with how the children used staccato notes to  
symbolize individual blossom petals falling. Some children even chose to sing their   
poems in front of the class while their partner accompanied them. I was so impressed 
with their confidence! 

In English, we have focused on speech punctuation and have been working hard to 
ensure speech is punctuated with inverted commas. We have also acted in role as   
different characters from the book `The Nowhere Emporium’. 

In RE, we have discussed the big question of which we feel is more important, art , 
charity or generosity? The children have had impressive discussions and we have been 
really impressed with their knowledge and maturity.  

We have had a fabulous time in Forest School this week, planting trees and creating 
tipis using knots. It will be wonderful to see the trees start to grow and enhance our 
outdoor environment even more.  

Finally a huge thank you to our Year 6’s who have completed their SATs this week. 
We are incredibly proud of them.  

 

Mrs Ridley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





TERM DATES 2024-2025  

EBOR ACADEMY (TRAINING DAYS MAYBE SUBJECT TO CHANGE)  



Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 08/04, 29/04, 
20/05, 17/06 & 08/07 

Served w/c 15/04, 06/05, 
03/06, 24/06 & 15/07 

Served w/c 22/04, 13/05, 
10/06 & 01/07 

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Cheese or 
Tuna Sandwich 

  

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Tuna or 
Cheese Sandwich 

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Beans or 
Ham Sandwich 

Monday Monday Monday 

V Pizza 
Wedges 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
Waffle, Fruit & Ice Cream 

Beef Burger in a Bun  Wedg-
es 

Coleslaw & Cucumber 
Summer Berry Flapjack 

Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake 
Summer Veg Sticks 

Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Crispie 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken Pitta Pocket 
Rice 

Broccoli & Carrots 
Fruit Muffin 

Pasta Cheese & Tomato 
Peas & Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Iced Finger 

All Day Breakfast 
50/50 Bread 

Oat Cookie & Cheese 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Mince Beef & Yorkshire Pud-
ding, Mashed Potato 

Medley of Veg 
Wholemeal bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Roast Gammon & Gravy 
Baby Potatoes & Medley of 

Summer Vegetables 
Homemade Bread 
Sponge & Custard 

Roast Chicken & Gravy 
Mashed Potato 
Medley of Veg 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Shortcake Biscuit 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Sausage & Tomato Pasta 
Green Beans & Cauliflower 

Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Orange Sponge & 

Chocolate Sauce 

Chicken Korma & Rice 
Green Beans & Carrots 

Naan Bread 
Chocolate & Vanilla Swirl 

Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese 
Peas & Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Jam Sponge & Custard 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers & Chips 
Baked Beans 
50/50 Bread 

Summer Drizzle Cake 

Battered Fish & Chips 
Baked Beans 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Custard Cookie & Orange 

Wedge 

Crispy Fish Bites (Salmon) 
Chips & Baked Beans 

Homemade Bread 
Jelly Mousse Pots 

SUMMER TERM 2024 LUNCH MENU 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designate Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Jo Evans (Acting Headteacher) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Trotter 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


